
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP <Chambers.Hatcher.VP@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Tuesday, 10 August 2021 3:01 PM 
To: Keely Tobin <keely.tobin@amwu.org.au> 
Subject: RE: AM2021/54 Casual Award Review  

OFFICIAL 
Dear Ms Tobin,  
 
I refer to the email below.  
 
A short extension is granted. Any submissions shall be filed no later than 5.00pm Wednesday 11 August 2021.  
 
Kind Regards, 
Eirinn Hayes 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
From: Keely Tobin <keely.tobin@amwu.org.au>  
Sent: Monday, 9 August 2021 4:12 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP <Chambers.Hatcher.VP@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: AM2021/54 Casual Award Review  
 

Dear Associate, 
 
I apologise if I am contacting you in error. I am an interested part in the Casual Award Review before Vice 
President Hatcher and sent a request for an extension to time to file submissions to AMOD but have 
received no response. 
 
On 3 August, the Commission requested that submissions are to be submitted by interested parties by 4pm 
10 August.   
 
I respectfully request for a two-day extension to this time frame. The AMWU is seeking the views of our 
members on the questions posed by the Commission and needs time to collect these responses. 
 
Please let me know if this extension is possible. 
 
Thank you,  
Keely Tobin 

National Research Officer   
Australia Manufacturing Workers’ Union  
133 Parramatta Road  
Granville, NSW 2142  

e: keely.tobin@amwu.org.au 
m: 0409 467 755 

w: www.amwu.org.au  
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